

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE City of Mandaluyong

Tel. no. 533-49-31/35 Fax. no.532-71-17 E-Mail Address: depedmandaluyong@gmail.com Website: www depedmandaluyong wordpress.com

Date

: September 21, 2015

Memorandum To: Chief Education Supervisors (SGOD & CID)

Education Program Supervisors

Administrative Officer V

Administrative Officer IV - Personnel

Subject

: POSTPONEMENT OF 2015 PRINCIPAL'S TEST

Attached is Unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated September 14, 2015 re: "Postponement of 2015 Principal's Test", which is self-explanatory and for information of all concerned.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



Republika ng Pilipinas

(Republic of the Philippines)

KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON

(DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION)

PAMBANSANG PUNONG REHIYON (NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION)

Daang Misamis, Bago Bantay, Lungsod Quezon

Party Quezon City)

Party Quezon City

National Capital Region

Memorandum

TO

Schools Division Superintendents DepEd - NCR

FROM

LUZ S. ALMEDA

Director IV

Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Assistant Regional Director

SUBJECT

Postponement of 2015 Principal's Test

DATE

September 14, 2015

The DepEd National Capital Region (DepEd-NCR) through the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) would like to inform the postponement of the administration of the 2015 Principal's Test to an indefinite date.

Please wait for further announcement on the date of the conduct of the Principal's Test.

DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS Time: 9.55 MANDALUYONG